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Board of Education 

SUBJECT: ULSTER COUNTY BOCES BOARD MEMBER NOMINATIONS 

It is the policy of the NPCSD to nominate a community member to serve as its representative to the Ulster 

County BOCES Board of Education.  The Board of Education will make BOCES Board seat vacancies known 

to the community through press releases via the Board’s typical media outlets. 

Interested candidates must submit a letter of interest to the Board of Education via the District Clerk.  Current 

BOCES Board members representing the New Paltz CSD may reapply via a letter of interest. 

Letters of Interest will be reviewed and a nominee selected during Executive Session.   

The Board President will recommend the nominee during public session for full Board approval.  The 

nomination will then be submitted to the Ulster County BOCES to be included on its ballot. 
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